
WESTERN VALLEY MINOR HOCKEY 

 
Vice President Report 

I would like to thank all the Coaches, Managers and Volunteers for all their time this past 
season. The association had a lot of success at many levels this past season. 

 

Risk Management 

There were a few risk management issues this season that centered around coaches and 
bench behavior. Western Valley continues to support our Coaches and provide the training 
and equipment they need to be successful. We recognize that we have a shortage of 
volunteers at all levels and continue to try and provide the necessary support to ensure 
they have successful seasons and enjoy their time behind the bench as much as the kids 
do on the ice. We hope that the coaches gain experience and enjoy their time and come 
back and help for many seasons. 

 

Suggestions for Next Season 

Continue to appeal for new coaches and volunteers to step forward to help coach and 
manage. Without lots of volunteers and lots of support for our minor hockey teams and 
programs they are challenging to run and have them be successful. 

 

Here’s to hoping next season is as successful as the this past one was. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Adam Verran 

Vice President WVMHA 


